
British Embassy statement on Lebanese
banks clsoing bank accounts
The Embassy is concerned by the closure by Lebanese banks of certain accounts
belonging to account holders in Lebanon who are nationals or residents of the
UK.

http://www.government-world.com/british-embassy-statement-on-lebanese-banks-clsoing-bank-accounts/
http://www.government-world.com/british-embassy-statement-on-lebanese-banks-clsoing-bank-accounts/

